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American Biogas Council Praises Introduction of the Carbon Utilization 
Act of 2018 
  
WASHINGTON, D.C.– On June 5, Senators Michael Bennet of Colorado and Sheldon Whitehouse of 
Rhode Island introduced the Carbon Utilization Act of 2018 which will incentivize emerging carbon 
utilization technologies, such as digesters and carbon capture, utilization, and sequestration (CCUS) by 
providing increased access to USDA loan guarantees, research programs, and rural development loans. 
The bill will create education and research programs and encourage interagency collaboration to 
advance these technologies. The American Biogas Council praised its introduction as the programs 
within it can help farms become more resilient and sustainable. 
 
Senator Michael Bennet (D-CO) said, “As we look to the future of clean energy, we must invest in 
innovative, secure, and low-carbon technologies—especially in rural communities. We will work to 
include these energy provisions in the Farm Bill to provide funding for projects that create jobs, secure 
our electricity systems, and combat climate change. We must ensure that rural communities are 
included in the clean energy economy.” 
 
Senator Sheldon Whitehouse of Rhode Island (D) added: “Experts agree that transforming pollutants 
into something useful ought to be part of our fight against climate change.  That’s why we need to help 
promising carbon capture and biogas technologies compete in new markets, like on farms and at other 
rural businesses.  This bill will help those technologies find new uses in agriculture while reducing carbon 
and methane pollution, benefiting both our climate and the rural economy.  That’s a clear win-win.” 
 
“We are grateful for the leadership and vision of Senators Bennet and Whitehouse in recognizing the 
significant benefit that biogas systems can provide our country,” said Patrick Serfass, ABC’s Executive 
Director.  “A robust agriculture industry is essential to American prosperity. Like biogas systems help our 
nation’s farms, the Carbon Utilization Act of 2018 will strengthen farming operations, increase 
sustainability and create new revenue streams to help protect family farm operations, especially during 
commodity price swings.”   
 

# # # 
 
About the American Biogas Council 
The American Biogas Council is the only national trade association representing the entire biogas 
industry in the U.S. The ABC represents over 200 companies in all parts of the biogas supply chain who 
are dedicated to maximizing the production and use of biogas and digestate from organic waste. Find us 
online at www.AmericanBiogasCouncil.org, Twitter @ambiogascouncil, LinkedIn in the American Biogas 
Council group and on YouTube. 
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